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October 22, 2012 
 
APPROVE TAC MEMBER APPOINTMENTS 
Under Consent Agenda, the RTA Board approved the appointment of the following 
individuals to serve on the Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) beginning November 8, 
2012: 
 
1-Year Terms 
Tom Mancini – Senior Representative 
Peter Dausen – Military Representative 
Kathi Krystal – Taxi Driver Representative 
 
2-Year Terms 
Steve McNally – Hospitality/Resort Representative 
Kenneth Griggs – Airport Representative 
Tom Greer – Airport Representative (Alternate) 
Christine Erickson – Education Representative 
 
 
BOARD MEMBER REFERRALS TO THE TAC OR FUTURE AGENDAS 
The RTA Board made the following requests of Staff: 
 

 Research the issue of unpermitted taxicab companies and drivers operating in 
Salinas, inform the Salinas Police Department of the RTA medallion and how to 
report noncompliance to the proper RTA Staff or Administrator, and report back 
to the Board. 

 
 Hold a Pre-bid conference to assist all taxicab companies in responding to the 

Accessible Vehicle RFP and report back to the Board. 
 

 Send a letter and make a formal presentation to the TAMC Board requesting a 
contribution for the higher-than-estimated RTA start-up costs and report back to 
the Board. 

 
 Research the issue of taxicab companies participating in the Senior Voucher 

Program that are unable to enter the Naval Postgraduate School. 
 

 Provide ongoing quarterly information on taxicab companies that are late on their 
annual permit renewal fees. 

 
 Add to the next agenda the discussion and establishment of late fees for RTA 

Taxicab Company permit renewal fees. 
 

 Survey taxicab companies for their interest in participating in a taxicab insurance 
group program and report results back to the Board. 

 


